
 POINCIANA BUILDING 

 

Happy Hour / Tuesday, March 21st 2023 

 
In order to highlight all the work done by the many volunteers for our 

community, there will be a Happy Hour, Tuesday March 21 in our Breezeway 
starting at 5 pm. 

This event is under the organization of Laurent Lelievre. If you wish to 
support him in the organizational preparations, express your interest by 
contacting Laurent, lflelievre@outlook.com, P414 


